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Tēnā koe
 
I refer to your email of 12 April 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 
 

“…. Government Tax revenue from 'Petrol excise duty' for all years 2010 to 2019 
inclusive.”. 

 
The information you have requested is set out in the attached spreadsheet. Should it be of 
interest to you, fuel excise duty figures for every year can be found in the National Land 
Transport Fund (NLTF) annual reports on the New Zealand Transport Agency website. There 
will be a slight difference between those numbers and the ones provided in the attached 
spreadsheet. There are two main reasons for any difference between the numbers: 

• fuel excise duty includes revenue from LPG excise duty and CNG excise duty, as well 
as petrol excise duty 

• the NLTF numbers exclude a portion of excise duty that goes towards search and 
rescue and recreational boating safety, and other activities, before it reaches the NLTF 
(as authorised by section 9 of the Land Transport Management Act 2003). 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the Ombudsman, 
in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the 
Ombudsman’s website www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
 
The Ministry publishes our Official Information Act responses and the information contained 
in our reply to you may be published on the Ministry website. Before publishing we will remove 
any personal or identifiable information. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Matt Skinner 
Manager Revenue






